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Save Money with Rebates! 
Park Electric provides a range of rebates to help our 

members save both energy and money. These rebates are 
available to residential members who are either building 
a new home or replacing existing appliances. 

All rebates are issued as bill credits, and the appliances 
must be installed in a member-owned home located on 
Park Electric lines. 

If you’ve purchased a new Energy Star-rated appliance or programmable thermostat within the last 
60 days, visit our website at www.parkelectric.coop/energy-star-rebates and complete the form for 
the appliance you purchased.

Still trying to decide which appliance is best for you? Visit the Energy Star website at https://www.
energystar.gov for helpful purchasing guides. 
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Park Electric Board of Trustees
District 1 - Alan Johnstone 406-220-2186
District 2 - Dan Skattum  406-223-0545
District 3 - Craig Yost  406-223-3008
District 4 - Matt Jesson 406-939-2306
District 5 - Bert Otis  406-333-4802
District 6 - William Brownlee  406-932-6210
District 7 - Perry Anderson  406-537-4546
General Manager - Matt Haggerty  406-222-3100

Connect with Park Electric
Billing and general information:  406-222-3100
Outage and project information:  406-222-7778

Online: www.parkelectric.coop
Email: info@parkelectric.coop

Office hours: 8-5 Monday - Friday

Location: 5706 US Hwy 89 S
Livingston, Montana 

Managers Comments 	                                       FEBRUARY 2025
By Matt Haggerty

Trees and Power Lines Don’t Mix
Did you know that fallen trees are the leading 

cause of power outages on our distribution sys-
tem? While trees undoubtedly enhance our land-
scapes and quality of life, they can pose challeng-
es when located near power lines. Depending 
on the tree species, branches can quickly grow 
into our lines. Additionally, as we experienced 
last May, heavy wet snow can cause branches to 
sag into the lines, leading to outages. That’s why 
PEC is committed to responsible tree trimming.

Next month, our contracted tree crews from 
Asplundh Tree Experts will begin trimming in 
the Clyde Park area, followed by the Emigrant, 
Chico, and Mill Creek areas. Tree clearing will 
continue through late November. 

If you spot any trees growing into our power 
lines, please report them to our operations de-
partment at 406-222-7778.

In short, trees and power lines simply don’t mix. 
PEC’s tree trimming program is crucial for en-
suring safety and reliability. We don’t trim trees 
for the sake of it—we do it to maintain safety and 
reliability. Our goal is to manage our rights-of-
way to support a safe and dependable electric 
system and to reduce the risk of fires.

With over 44 miles of transmission lines, nearly 
1,700 miles of distribution lines, and 10 substa-
tions, Park Electric Cooperative’s commitment to 
keeping trees clear of power lines is a year-round 
effort.

So, when you see our tree crews trimming 
near power lines, know that they’re working to 
keep us all safe and our electric system running 
smoothly.


